
S T A T E  O F  C O N N E C T I C U T  
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORWTION 

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546 
NEWINCiTON, CONNFXTIlCUT 06131-7546 

Phone: (860) 594-2701 

Ms. Anne Bartosewicz 
Middlebwn - Norwalk Project Director 
Northeast Utilities Service Company 
107 Selden Street 
Berlin, Connecticut 06037 

May 23,2006 

Subject: Review Comments 
Connecticut Siting Council, Docket No. 272 
NU'S Submission 345kV Double Circuit Underground 
Transmission Line Segment 4a (Revised) D & M Plans 
(Bridgeporft and Fairfield) 

The Connecticut Department of Transportation (Department) has reviewed 
Connecticut Light and Power's revihscd submission of May 2,2006, regarding responses to the 
Department's previously submitted comments for Segment 4.a (BridgeportlFairfield). We have 
prepared the attached reply on the status of our comments to the revised submission. 

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please contact Mr. Sohrab 
Ahzi, Thnsportation Principal Engineer of the Utilities Section, at 860-594-3262. 
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cc: Ms. Pamela Katz, Connecticut Siting Council 
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Mr. John J. Prete, United Illuminating Company 
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